
As the oldest  male descendent of Einar Joachim Keer I am deeply comcerned that such 
legislation will obstruct my efforts in searching out members of my family who may be 
mentioned in documents where the author is unknown or cannot be found. Less 
government is better government. 
Stafford J. Keer 


